
Health Action International Welcomes
Adoption of New Clinical Trials
Regulation by European Parliament

Health Action International (HAI) Europe commends the adoption by the European
Parliament of a new Regulation on Clinical Trials. An overwhelming majority of members
voted yesterday in favour of the Regulation, which will significantly increase transparency of
clinical trial results.

Read more…
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